
 
 
 
From: AmanArts - Linda <linda@amanarts.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 2:57 PM 
To: Shawn Nickel <snickel@staridaho.org> 
Subject: Linda Aman - No to annexing Willowbrook into Star 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
We have lived in Star for over 14 years. Rick and Linda Aman, we moved her with a clear intent.  
We are against the annexing of Willowbrook into Star. We moved here for the essence of Star and the 
lack of traffic, low crime, the quiet community, and the abundance of water etc. We do not want 
Willowbrook to take away what we moved here for. It would also increase taxes and more control to the 
community. Please keep Star the city we love. No to the annexing.  
 
Thank you 
Linda  
 
Linda Aman 
Aman Arts Inc. 
www.amanarts.com 
503-691-1586 
 
 


